
North Side Elementary 
Home of the Stars! 

 
 

Dear School Community Members, 

 

North Side Elementary will have new opening and closing times for the 

2019/20 school year. The new school day hours are 7:45 a.m. to 2:15 

p.m. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 754-

322-7450. 

 

-North Side Administration 


